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Dear Council:
 
I would like to add some information on this subject. For the last few years whenever a person

walked along 27th Street to the beach the residents on 27th Street  would tell them that they could
not do that. Who do these people think they are? They think they are privileged.  I do not like that.
 
Don Prewett
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